
Good afternoon, Eagle Families,

I want to extend a huge thank you for an awesome first
week of school! All of our students came prepared and
have been working hard—it’s been a great start to the
year.

Here are a few reminders for next week:
We have an exciting field trip planned for next Tuesday.
We’ll be walking to the Farm, leaving school at 9:00 AM
and returning by lunchtime. It will be a beautiful day,
and we’re all looking forward to it! If you haven’t yet
submitted your field trip permission forms, please be
sure to do so—we need them from all families before
we head out Tuesday morning.

Next Friday is also Photo Day, so don’t forget to mark
your calendars!

Lastly, I want to thank all of our families for their strong
attendance this week. Let’s keep that trend going—
having our Eagles at school every day is so essential for
their success.

I hope you all have a great weekend. Remember to get
outside, have some fun, get some rest, and, of course,
read, read, read!

See you all next week!
Best regards,
- Mr. Miller
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Volunteer Needs
Volunteers to walk

with students 8-8:20,
daily

 Outdoor Classroom
12:30-1:30, Fridays

Library help one hour
per week



Notes from the Classroom
We are off to a great start! This week we discussed, reviewed, and practiced
the school expectations of Be Kind, Be Safe, Be Responsible, and Be
Productive! Ask your student if they remember what it looks like to Be Kind or
Be Safe at recess.  

Next week we are excited to walk to the Johnson Farm for the 1st field trip of
the year! While at the farm we will have an apple lesson, pick an apple from
the orchard, and tour the old farm house. 

A few reminders:
Water bottles are welcome and encouraged.
Please send an extra pair of clothes for your student to keep in the classroom.

Have a wonderful weekend!
Mrs. Abby Cunningham

How to Volunteer
Sign up or renew here:

https://www.helpcounterweb.com/welcome/
apply.php?district=steilacoom

Look for emails from us, call 253-884-4901,
and join Booster Club.





The Steilacoom Historical School District does not sponsor or endorse this event/information and
the district assumes no responsibility for it. 



Anderson Island Elementary Booster Club
13005 Camus Rd

Anderson Island, WA 98303
Booster Club Membership 2024-25

Name:_____________________________________________________

Address:___________________________________________________

Home Phone______________________ Cell_______________________

E-Mail:____________________________________________________
 

Are you available to be an officer? Yes No
Which position? Treasurer Vice President Fundraising

Individual $8.00
Family Membership $10.00

Patron $25.00
 

100% of your membership goes directly to student 
activities and services (see budget)

To pay with Paypal
https://www.paypal.com/ncp/payment/
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